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A message from the President… 

 

Welcome to the holiday season. If you plan on attending the fall foliage cruise in 2014 at Poteau you 

need to get your room now.  It is October 24,25,26 and be sure to ask for the 2014 ” Classic Chevy 

Cruise” block of rooms when you call the Days Inn for reservations in Poteau at 918-647-3510. 

I am sure that Rodney and Martha, and Larry and Annette will have a great weekend planned for our 

enjoyment. Our Christmas party is Dec 14th at 3:00 at Saltgrass Steak House on I-240 and South Penn.  

There will be a fixed menu with six entrees and if you desire to share a meal there will be no extra 

charge.  We will do dirty Santa as always with a $10 limit (remember to wrap the mans gift in 

newspaper).  Hope everyone has a good Thanksgiving and a safe holiday season with family and 

friends. 

 

Robert Bogardus 

                       
Upcoming Events:  

 

Nov 30 Knippelmier Chevy Blanchard tour at 10:00 

 

Dec 14  Club Christmas Party Saltgrass Steak House I 240 / Penn at 3:00     

 

Check out the Route 66 web site for all local show info.  

http://www.route66cruisersok.org/carshow.htm 

 

 

For a complete listing on local and nationwide shows refer to the OK Hot Rod Association calendar.   

http://www.ohra.us/ 

 

 

WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc  

http://www.route66cruisersok.org/carshow.htm
http://www.ohra.us/


 
Happy Birthday wishes go out to:   

 

Jerry Emerson, Iris Emerson, Mahala Jones, Doris Martin, Joe McIninch, Brad Stephens and Ruth 

Watts.       

 

If your birthday was missed, or your e mail and contact info has changed, please let me know and I’ll 

update the master member info file.  

 

Ladies Choice for this month: 

 

A little tale of my car… 

 

 

 

 
1967 Camaro owned by Robert Bogardus 

 

 



My Camaro is a 1967, the first year of production.  This is the only year with wing windows and no 

side marker lights.  This car was first sold in Midland Texas.  In its original form it was Marina blue 

with a 350 and a powerglide transmission.  I purchased it in 2006 from a guy in Tulsa who was 

transferred here from Midland.  It was the only GM car in his Mopar collection and he wanted only 

Mopars for some reason! It has been upgraded with 4 wheel disc brakes a 5 speed transmission and 

posi-trac rear end.  Larry Myers installed a GM ZZ4 350 and Vintage Air in 2008. 

 

 

A friendly reminder please don’t forget to pay your club dues.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 

stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.  

 

 

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club  

P.O. Box 676  

Wheatland, OK 73097  

 

 

 

Don’t miss the Club Christmas Party                  

December 14
th 

@ 3:00 

Saltgrass Steak House I 240 and Penn                                    
                     

 


